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Reports of Cases Decided by the English Courts 1876 vols 1 15 contain
reports of king s bench cases only
Reports of Cases Decided by the English Courts [1870-1883] 1876 this
interdisciplinary collection of essays offers a window onto the overseas
indian and chinese communities in asia contributors discuss the
interactive role of the cultural and religious other the diasporic
absorption of local beliefs and customs and the practical business
networks and operational mechanisms unique to these communities growing
out of an international workshop organized by the institute of southeast
asian studies in singapore and the centre of asian studies at the
university of hong kong this volume explores material cultural and
imaginative features of the immigrant communities and brings together
these two important communities within a comparative framework
The Law Reports 1882 was france fascist in the interwar period this
comprehensive historical political and sociological account follows the
rise of engineers and political non conformists in the first half of the
twentieth century examining the french technocracy s relationship with
the rise of fascism in france and later the establishment of the fourth
republic
The Law Reports 1876 includes reports from the chancery probate queen s
bench common pleas and exchequer divisions and from the irish land
commission
The Indian Law Reports 1892 some reports of cases in v 1 from 1867
The Law of the Straits Settlements 1915 this authoritative work forms a
comprehensive examination of the legal and historical context of marine
insurance providing a detailed overview of the events and factors
leading to its codification in the marine insurance act 1906 it
investigates the development of the legal principles and case law that
underpin the act to reveal how successful this codification truly was
and to demonstrate how these historical precedents remain relevant to
marine insurance law to this day
Roscoe's Digest of the Law of Evidence on the Trial of Actions at Nisi
Prius 1891 this monograph is an introduction to the fascinating field of
the topology geometry and dynamics of closed one forms the subject was
initiated by s p novikov in 1981 as a study of morse type zeros of
closed one forms the first two chapters of the book written in textbook
style give a detailed exposition of novikov theory which plays a
fundamental role in geometry and topology subsequent chapters of the
book present a variety of topics where closed one forms play a central
role the most significant results are the following the solution of the
problem of exactness of the novikov inequalities for manifolds with the
infinite cyclic fundamental group the solution of a problem raised by e
calabi about intrinsically harmonic closed one forms and their morse
numbers and the construction of a universal chain complex which bridges
the topology of the underlying manifold with information about zeros of
closed one forms this complex implies many interesting inequalities
including bott type inequalities equivariant inequalities and
inequalities involving von neumann betti numbers the construction of a
novel lusternik schnirelman type theory for dynamical systems closed one
forms appear in dynamics through the concept of a lyapunov one form of a
flow as is shown in the book homotopy theory may be used to predict the
existence of homoclinic orbits and homoclinic cycles in dynamical
systems focusing effect
Digest of the Law of Evidence on the Trial of Actions at Nisi Prius 1891
described as ground breaking in kent mcneil s foreword this book
develops an alternative approach to conventional aboriginal title
doctrine it explains that aboriginal customary law can be a source of
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common law title to land in former british colonies whether they were
acquired by settlement or by conquest or cession from another colonising
power the doctrine of common law aboriginal customary title provides a
coherent approach to the source content proof and protection of
aboriginal land rights which overcomes problems arising from the law as
currently understood and leads to more just results the doctrine s
applicability in australia canada and south africa is specifically
demonstrated while the jurisprudential underpinnings for the doctrine
are consistent with fundamental common law principles the author
explains that the australian high court s decision in mabo provides a
broader basis for the doctrine a broader basis which is consistent with
a re evaluation of case law from former british colonies in africa as
well as from the united states new zealand and canada in this context
the book proffers a reconceptualisation of the crown s title to land in
former colonies and a reassessment of conventional doctrines including
the doctrine of tenure and the doctrine of continuity with rare
exceptions the existing literature does not probe as deeply or question
fundamental assumptions as thoroughly as dr secher does in her research
she goes to the root of the conceptual problems around the legal nature
of indigenous land rights and their vulnerability to extinguishment in
the former colonial empire of the crown this book is a formidable
contribution that i expect will be influential in shifting legal
thinking on indigenous land rights in progressive new directions from
the foreword by professor kent mcneil to read the foreword please click
on the sample chapter link
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adminralty and bankruptcy cases, criminal rulings and magistrates'
appeals 1890
Indian and Chinese Immigrant Communities 2015-03-01
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